
Minutes of the Western Michigan Region – Porsche Club of America 

Monthly Meeting 
 

August 2, 2004 - Arnie called the meeting to order at 7:00PM at East 
Imports. Members present were: Arnie & Val Axelrod, Frank Schaeffer, Carol 

Friday, Kurt Wirth, Brenda Hildon, Bob Malone, Rick Riley, Craig Ackerman, 
Bob & Cindy Marco 

 
Minutes: The July minutes were approved. 

 
Treasurer: The Treasurer’s report was approved. Carol mentioned that the 

club hasn’t been billed recently for Uber expense.  
 

Webmaster: Arnie reported the website looks good. 
 

Membership/Advertising: No report 

 
UBER: Frank S. mentioned that he has a new email address – he will 

forward it to Candis. 
 

Insurance: Kurt reported that insurance for Grattan is in the mail.  
 

IROC: No report 
 

Activities: No report 
 

Enthusiast Award Report: Frank still hasn’t received the points 
information for the Traverse City Spring Up. 

 
President’s Report:  

Arnie reported that the 2005 Nominating Committee is in place and is being 

chaired by Rick Riley.  
We’ve been invited to participate in the 3rd Annual Kentucky Autumn Derby 

at the Makers Mark Distillery. Contact Arnie for more info. 
 

Old Business: 
Gilmore Dinner Drive: Very successful event, once again – 105 participants!  

 
Grattan: 40 participants as of July 30. There are 15 students signed up. 

Grattan meeting on August 5th.  
 

New Business:  
Porsche Picnic: Eric & Lina Spross will host this event August 14th. 

 



Reggae Party: Renwick & Annette Brutus will host this event August 21st. 

 
Pig Roast: There will be a pig roast at the track for the Grattan Drivers 

Education. $10 per person. 
 

Open Forum: 
The planning meeting is coming up in November, all are welcome – please 

bring your ideas and suggestions for the upcoming year. 
 

*September is open for Dinner Drives 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25PM 
 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Hildon 
 


